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It has long been demonstrated that the Primate Research Center of Oregon has been 

failing in their responsibility to remediate and report actions that have resulted in the 

death and suffering of animals under their care. Without enough oversight, it appears 

that this will likely continue, leading to further unnecessary harm and suffering of 

these animals. Please pass this bill. 


